From: Bineet Singh

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 6:57 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]20 Coronation Cir: A2024-0204

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Sir/Madam

We are Bineet Pahwa and Gurleen Kaur, owners of 23 Coronation Cir Brampton Ontario L6Z4A8.

We would like to comment on the application for Minor Variance of our neighbors, Stephane Lubin and Amanda Lubin who reside at 20 Coronation Circle, Brampton.

We, support their application for granting our them with their request to vary the width of their driveway.

In fact, we are very surprised to see them getting this letter from the city of Brampton because they have not done any recent renovation is of the driveway. It has been there since we moved in two years ago, and as per my knowledge, the drive hasn't been changed from the last eight or nine years.

So we failed to understand why would anybody do this unnecessarily complaint.

Having said so, We have no issue with this variance being granted and in fact look forward to it. Their driveway does not interfere with anyone's day to day activities .

Regards Bineet and Gurleen 23 Coronation Cir Brampton Ontario L6Z4A8